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25th September 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardian 
 
PSHE Parents Consultation for RSE Policy 2020-21  
 

As a part of your child’s education at Hawkley Hall High School we promote personal wellbeing and 
development through a comprehensive Personal, Social, Health and Economic (PSHE) education 
programme. PSHE education is the curriculum subject that gives young people the knowledge, 
understanding, attitudes and practical skills to live safe, healthy, productive lives and meet their full 
potential.  

I am writing to let you know that the changes to statutory requirements to PSHE means that we will be 
sharing the programme to ensure that you are aware of when your child’s education will be taking part in 
lessons which will focus on the relationships and sex education (RSE) aspect of this programme. RSE 
lessons in all year groups will include teaching about healthy relationships, including friendships and 
intimate relationships; families; growing and changing, including puberty; changing feelings; becoming 
more independent; keeping safe and consent; developing self-esteem and confidence. Pupils will also have 
opportunities to ask questions that help prepare them for relationships of all kinds in the modern world.  

PSHE is taught throughout the school in every year group and is monitored and reviewed regularly by the 
staff and governing body. Please visit the school’s website for more detail about our PSHE curriculum 
where the programme for each year group is available. All PSHE teaching takes place in a safe learning 
environment and is underpinned by our school ethos and values.  

We will be inviting you to attend a parent information meeting later in the year to find out more about 
what your child will learn, view the materials and resources being used in lessons and discover how you 
can best support your child to discuss these topics at home. Please fill out the return slip overleaf to 
express your interest in the parent meeting that will be happening later in the year, there is no date set 
for this meeting yet. This meeting will be happening virtually, via Teams. As a school community, we are 
committed to working in partnership with parents. If you would like to find out more or discuss any 
concerns, we would urge you to attend the information meeting and look forward to seeing you there.  

Yours faithfully 

 
Miss G Beckett      
Acting Head of PSHE    
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Return Slip - PSHE Parents Consultation for RSE Policy 2020-21  
 

I would like to express my interest in the RSE Parent Consultation meeting.  

Student’s Name: …………………………………………………             Form: ……………… 

Parent’s/ Guardian’s signature: …………………………………      Date: ……………….. 

Please circle a preferred time: 

5pm     6pm     7pm 

   

 


